In this tab, I put messages about the current activities of the company and information related to the functioning of the website. As it happens relatively often that potential customers ask me questions that I answer in great detail in the dedicated places, please read carefully the individual thematic tabs available on the home page, which will save both parties time.

For example, in a tab:

https://pmpproaudio.pl/technika/artykuly-popularyzatorskie/
I have included a lot of tips and specialist advice contained in my articles written for the trade press, and in two tabs about speakers:

https://pmpproaudio.pl/oferta/glosnikipmp/

 HYPERLINK ""

https://pmpproaudio.pl/oferta/naprawa-glosnikow/
I am giving "for free" another portion of my unique specialist knowledge and it is in these places that I suggest looking for answers to any questions or doubts.

By the way, I would like to "greet" people who contacted me by e-mail (and also by phone) regarding various advice or technical consultations and after receiving them were not polite to answer even a simple "thank you". Since there are a lot of such cases, I would like to inform you that I have included the rules for providing advice in the following tab and I ask interested persons to read this information before contacting me:

https://pmpproaudio.pl/oferta/doradztwo-techniczne/
Please send any comments and suggestions regarding the operation of the portal to the e-mail address available here:  

https://pmpproaudio.pl/kontakt/
Piotr Peto (owner)

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

09/09/2020

Due to the collapse of the sound industry caused by the coronavirus epidemic, the publication of the Live Sound & Instalations magazine, of which I have been a collaborator for the last 3 years, was suspended already before the summer holidays. All my articles written for this monthly have been removed from the News tab and moved here:

https://pmpproaudio.pl/technika/artykuly-popularyzatorskie/

 HYPERLINK ""

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx

25/02/2020

I would like to encourage you to visit the modified History tab, in which there are new photos and information related to the company's activities over the last 30 years:

https://pmpproaudio.pl/o-firmie/historia/
I pay special attention to the completely new, extensive material devoted to PMP power amplifiers, many of which are still in use, despite the fact that sometimes well over 20 years have passed since their production.

